
Notes / Comments 
 

Immediately following the morning service, 
members of the Prayer Team are available 
to meet and pray with you at the foot of 
the Cross. 

 

COFFEE TIME 
 

Hot and cold beverages are available 
before and after the service. A great way 
to build community and make new 
friends. All are welcome.  If you are 
interested in helping in this ministry, 
please contact Stephanie Smith at 
coffeetime@mylakeside.ca. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fridge Reminders 
To hear today’s message again, please 

visit our website: www.mylakeside.ca 

SHEPHERD’S TABLE 
 

Friday, May 18th at 5:30 pm.  Come and invite a friend to 
enjoy a free nutritious dinner. Please contact Wendy in the 
Church office or email wendy@mylakeside.ca if you are able to 
help in this ministry. 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
 

Save the Date:  2018 VBS July 30th to August 3rd.  

Registrations will open in May. Volunteers can sign up now on 
the bulletin board at the entrance to the fellowship hall on the 
lower level. 
 

PARKING 
 

Please note that our upper parking lot is needed by those with   
mobility issues to enter the auditorium on ground level. If you 
and your family can use the stairs, please park in the 
lower/front lot. 

 

FINANCIAL UPDATE 

 BUDGET ACTUAL  

Offerings (Aug. 2017-Mar. 2018) $234,750 $243,893 

Expenses (Aug. 2017-Mar. 2018) $232,315 $229,120 

April offerings as of April 28th $30,200 $25,759 

 

WATER AMBASSADORS CANADA  
 

The Annual Charity Golf Classic is being held on Thursday, June 
21st, at Pinestone Resort, Haliburton. 1:00 pm shotgun start, 
6:00 pm dinner and prizes. Please join us as we kick off 
summer and raise funds to help provide clean drinking water to 
some of the world's poorest people. Last year's tournament 
raised enough money to impact more than 10,000 people.  If 
you do not golf, please consider joining us for dinner. In 
addition to seeking out participants, we are also looking for 
sponsors and prize donations. For more information, please 
contact Ursula Devolin at (705) 455 -2037 or email her at 
golf@waterambassadorscanada.org. 
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We welcome you this Sunday morning as we celebrate our 
great God. 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Speaker Today is Pastor Paul Graham 
Message: Week 10 – ‘God’s Will and the Church’ 
 
 
 
 
 
9 Park Street, PO Box 749 
Haliburton, ON K0M 1SO 
(705) 457 2851 
www.mylakeside.ca 
admin@mylakeside.ca 
www.facebook.com/mylakesidechurch    



THIS SUNDAY 
 

Sunday school for children ages 0-24 months (nursery is off foyer) 
and toddlers for infants 2-3 (lower level), Children’s Church open 
session for children grades JK to grade 2, Mid school for children 
grades 3 – 5 (One Way Café - Library). Junior High grades 6 - 8 
and Senior High will remain in service. 
 

 

PRAYER TIMES 

 

Sunday morning at 9:00 am, everyone is 
welcome to a time of pre service prayer in the 
library area. 
 

Sunday evening at 7:30 pm, join us to lift up 
each other, our church and community in prayer. We will meet 
under the cross in the Sanctuary. Everyone is welcome. 
 

Wednesday morning – Men join us at 8:00 am for a time to 
pray for our families, each other, the church and community. 
Prayer is an important cornerstone in our church foundation and 
you will be surprised how meaningful this time can become for 
you. 
 

YOUTH 
 

RIOT (grades 9-12) meets Friday evening from 7:30-10:00 pm.   
Come out, enjoy some food and hang with friends.  Contact Chris 
at chris.weir121@gmail.com or text 905-379-8861 for more 
information. 
 

BLAST Junior High (grades 6-8) meets Friday evening from 7:00  
to 9:00 pm.  Contact Dana McMahon at 705-854-1043 or 
dana@youthunlimitedkaw.com for more details.  
 

Ball Hockey (grades 9-12) – 2nd and 4th Friday of every 
month from 4:00 to 6:30 pm at Lakeside Church parking lot. Bring 
any equipment you would like. Call, text or email Chris Weir for 
more information – 905-379-8861 or chris.weir121@gmail.com/. 
 

 
 
 
 

MISSIONS 
 

Scott & Patsy Buhler - Quest Brazil. Please pray for Quest’s first 
ever Father – Son Retreat happening May 4th – 6th.  Please pray that 
God’s strength would sustain them during the weeks of construction 
on the Panapaná building. Website is under construction at this 
time. 
 

PROGRAMS 
 

Family Night – Wednesday evening at 5:30–7:30 pm, starting 
with dinner and followed by Pioneer Clubs for children JK to Grade 4 
and a Bible study for parents. Youth grades 5 and up are welcome 
to help where needed.  Nursery is provided for pre-school children.  
For information, contact Elena at elenabjelis@gmail.com/  
 

NORTH of 50 
 

Are you 50+ and interested in meeting new people? Join us for 
conversation, table games and a chance to connect with others and 
enlarge your friendship circle. North of 50 is a new drop-in for 
mature adults which starts Tuesday, May 1st. Meetings are at 
Lakeside Church on Park Street in Haliburton every Tuesday 
morning form 10:00 am to noon. Refreshments are provided and 
everyone is welcome. We meet in the library on the main floor of 
the church. Accessible entrance and parking are available at the 
back of the church. We look forward to meeting you. 
 

ELDERS  
 

The Elders welcome Ron & Bonnie Saunders into full membership 
here at Lakeside. 
 

Due to two vacancies that have arisen on the Elder's Board, the 
elders will be seeking temporary replacements (in accordance with 
bylaws 6.8.1 and 6.8.2) for the remaining five months of the current 
term. If you have, any questions regarding the vacancies please 
contact Board Chair Mark Bangay, or Pastor Paul Graham. 
Replacements will be noted in the bulletin at the time of their 
appointment.  
  
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 


